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Discussion Item: 
 
Based on my initial research and discussions with interested parties and agencies, I 
would like to take the concept pilot project for a 1-year temporary pump connection from 
the Atlantic Ocean to Bethel Creek and the Indian River Lagoon to the next level by 
inviting others to be included in the discussion. Further discussion with additional 
interested parties will help determine the viability of the concept pilot project. 
 
The interested parties would include, but not be limited to, the following: 
 

1. City of Vero Beach 
2. St. Johns River Water Management District 
3. Indian River Lagoon Council 
4. Indian River Shores 
5. Indian River Farms Water Control District 
6. Sebastian Inlet District 
7. Others? 

 


